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The AmberOne A1 motorway helps you prepare for safe travel. 

  

The experience of the motorway services and the police shows that the most common 

sins of drivers that result in collisions and accidents are excessive speed, lack of proper 

distance between vehicles, use of bad lights and poorly packaged luggage. 

  

AmberOne A1 Motorway together with the Road Department of the Provincial Headquarters in 

Gdańsk decided to take care of the safety of AmberOne travelers on the A1 Motorway and 

check the technical condition of passenger vehicles going on holiday. On all Thursdays of July 

and August, at selected AmberOne junctions of the A1 Motorway, officers from the Road 

Department of the Provincial Headquarters in Gdańsk will carry out random technical 

inspections of passenger vehicles. Each checked driver will receive specially prepared leaflets 

containing basic information on the principles of safe travel. Drivers will find information on how 

to safely transport luggage, how to read mileage bars, which help inform the services about 

the exact place of the incident. 

  

A short guide to safe travel also contains information on the right distance between vehicles, 

which we do not seem to remember when observing the behavior of drivers on the road. We 

also remind you that observing a traffic incident in an adjacent lane does not help anything, on 

the contrary hinders traffic and increases the risk of another collision. The guide also contains 

information on the rules for using all lights on our vehicles and encourages you to turn them 

on according to the current conditions. 

  

Drivers will also receive gifts in the form of reflective vests, led pendants and coloring books 

with safety rules for children. 

  

In addition, as part of the action carried out on July 22 and August 30 at the MOP Kleszczewko 

towards Łódź, an educational stand will be prepared at which first-aid workshops will be 

conducted, and a track with alko goggles will be prepared. In addition, the Policemen will also 

remind you of the rules of safe road traffic and proper marking of an immobilized vehicle. 

  

We hope that the campaign organized by the AmberOne A1 highway will increase travel safety 

and encourage drivers to check the technical condition of the vehicle more often. 

 


